
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Student Representative: Erica Chamberlain, PA-S 

 

 

 

Erica Chamberlain is from Jupiter, FL, and is pursuing her joint Masters degrees in Public 

Health and Physician Assistant Studies at George Washington University with an anticipated 

graduation date of 2025. In her studies, she is focusing on the intersections of healthcare and 

health policy.  

 

Up until starting her studies, Erica worked for 8 years in credentialing and licensing within the 

telehealth and locum tenens staffing industries with expertise in physician and non-physician 

practitioner scope of practice.  

 

She decided to obtain her Masters degrees in order to have a direct and impactful role on the 

health of underserved communities. She joined APALM as their student representative in 2022 

to pursue her interests in the law and legislation affecting PAs. 

When not studying, Erica can be found listening to podcasts on human behavior and politics or 

exploring any of the Smithsonian’s. 


